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Madison County Health Department Selected to Implement Quality Improvement Project 

 

The National Network of Public Health Institutes (NNPHI) has selected Madison County Health Department and 29 other health departments to receive $5,000 awards, coupled with individualized quality improvement (QI) coaching, to conduct QI projects that help make public health programs more efficient and effective.  The QI Award Program supports health departments to implement QI; meet the accreditation standards and measures set by the Public Health Accreditation Board (PHAB); and conduct projects that apply QI methods and tools to improve processes and outcomes related to a range of public health issues.

 

"The QI Award Program provides health departments with a unique hands-on opportunity to learn and apply QI to make incremental improvements with the guidance of an experienced QI Coach," said Jennifer McKeever, NNPHI's Program Manager overseeing the project.  Nine experts in QI will lend their experience to each health department participating in the program. 

 

NNPHI will also support QI Award Program participants to participate in its 5th national meeting on accreditation and QI ('the Open Forum') in June 2012 in Portland, Oregon.  The Open Forum promotes shared learning among a broad range of local, state, territorial, and Tribal health department representatives; researchers; public health institutes; universities; national public health organizations; funders; policymakers; government agencies; and boards of health and other governance entities.

 

The QI Award Program is being implemented as part of the Strengthening the Community of Practice for Public Health Improvement (COPPHI) program, an initiative funded by the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation (RWJF) and managed by NNPHI that seeks to facilitate the exchange of best practices and build capacity among the nation's public health departments to conduct QI and to become accredited. 
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About the National Network of Public Health Institutes

Created in 2001 as a forum for public health institutes (PHIs), today NNPHI convenes its members and partners at the local, state, and national levels in efforts to address critical health issues. NNPHI's mission is to support national public health system initiatives and strengthen PHIs to promote multi-sector activities resulting in measurable improvements of public health structures, systems, and outcomes. Learn more about NNPHI's accreditation and quality improvement work at www.nnphi.org/api.
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About the Robert Wood Johnson Foundation

The Robert Wood Johnson Foundation focuses on the pressing health and health care issues facing our country. As the nation's largest philanthropy devoted exclusively to health and health care, the Foundation works with a diverse group of organizations and individuals to identify solutions and achieve comprehensive, measurable, and timely change. For 40 years the Foundation has brought experience, commitment, and a rigorous, balanced approach to the problems that affect the health and health care of those it serves. When it comes to helping Americans lead healthier lives and get the care they need, the Foundation expects to make a difference in your lifetime. For more information, visit www.rwjf.org. 
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